
O n Saturday, October 5th at 10:00 a.m., our Parish will have 
a special ceremony called the Blessing of Pets.  This custom 

is conducted in remembrance of St. Francis’s love for all crea-
tures.  Please bring your pets for this special Blessing.  Fr. An-
thony will meet all creatures, big and small, in the Church.  
Hope we will see you on the 5th! 

 


